
THE BEAR FACTS 

BUSY BEARS QUILT GUILD - July 2017 

M  E M  B  E  R  S  H  I  P 

 61 paid members 
New Member 
Barbara Mosley    Birthday Oct. 15 
P O Box 1154 Sugarloaf 92386  BE&R Month Oct 
727 Leonard Lane Sugarloaf 92386  
cell (530)777-6923   Email    ivnurse@hotmail.com 

 
 

       Fran Martin    Laurie Nahay   

CALENDAR - 2017 

July        3:  Board Meeting 
              17:  General Meeting 
              18:  Stained Glass  
                      Workshop 
 

August  7:  Board Meeting 
              21:  General Meeting 
              22:  Picnic in the Park 
              25:  Lynch mob dinner 
                      

                 
          
 

                PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 
 

Happy July! I hope everyone's 4th was terrific. 

Well, it's that time of year when our Show is near, 

and there's much to do. I hope you are getting your beautiful 

quilts bound, labeled, and fixed with a sleeve. We have only 2 

short months. And then of course we need lots of craft items for 

the boutique; the more the better. 
 

In the next couple of weeks we are all going to be asked to step 

up to the plate and help the guild hit a home run with our Show. 

Working the Show is a great time to get to know your 

quilting sisters. Seeing it come together, and the success that 

results is very rewarding. 
 

There are many tasks to be done. Some will require more time 

than others, but everything is important. If we all pitch in then 

the ball will not be too heavy for anyone to carry. 
 

I'm looking forward to working with everyone and seeing many 

new faces, and many, many beautiful quilts. 
 

Happy Quilting and Crafting   Bonnie Snell, 

      President 

July Dinner before the Meeting 
 

We will meet for dinner before the meeting at Sonora 
Cantina located on Big Bear Blvd. in Big Bear Lake at 4 
p m. Enjoy dinner and beverages with friends 
and meet our teacher Sylvia Davis! I hope to 
see you all there! See you there!  

      Laurie Nahay  
      909 754 0186 

EDITORS EPISTLE 
 

Well this is my last newsletter.  It has 
been fun putting them together each 
month.  I am happy to announce that 
Shirley Hartwick will be taking over 
as editor.  You can contact her at 
hartwick@charter.net  909-584-1745  
C -760-902-7972 
Even though I’m looking forward to 
what is next for me, it’s very hard to 
leave all of this behind. In my crazy 
quilt of life, I’m glad that you all are in 
my block of friends.   

 

 

 

 

Karen Cumberland 
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Busy Bears Quilt Guild ~ General Meeting Minutes ~ June 17, 2017 
 

Call to Order: A regular meeting of the General Members of Busy Bears Quilt Guild, was held at The Community Church        

Recreation Building 40946 Big Bear Blvd, Big Bear Lake, CA on June 19, 2017. The meeting convened at 6:02 p.m. President, 

Bonnie Snell presiding, and Belinda Evans secretary. 
 

Approval of Minutes: Motion was made by Bonnie Smet, and seconded by Madelyn Frey to approve the minutes of the May 15, 

2017 meeting. Motion Carried. 
 

Bonnie Snell welcomed our new member Barbara Mosley and guests this evening. Thank you to Becky Sproal from North Cities 

Quilt Guild for displaying and selling tickets for your vintage opportunity quilt. 
 

Officers Report: 
 

Treasure Report: Lillian Hart motioned to accept the May 2017 Treasury report that was posted in the June 2017  newsletter and 

seconded by Lori Felber. Motion Carried. 
 

Programs: Tonight’s program is Nancy Ota “A Quilter’s Journey”. Tomorrows workshop will be on Sashiko and kits will be   

available for $5.00. Our July meeting, we will meet Sylvia Davis and her topic is “A Quirky Quilter’s Alphabet”. Tuesday’s     

workshop will be on Stained Glass wall hanging, sign-up sheets are on the back table. We will be doing a Comfort Quilt workshop 

Tuesday, September 19, with a jelly roll race which was not previously on our program schedule. 
 

Jeannie Mazzacane, Program Chair will be holding a Program Meeting June 29, at Bear Country Quilts & Gifts at 9:30 a.m. All 

members are encouraged to join in and discuss upcoming programs for 2018. 
 

New Business: 
 

Sunshine & Shadows: Happy Birthday to our June members. Welcome back Jackie Holmes. Our condolences to Mary Price on the 

passing of her sister. We are still sending well wishes to Lys Axelson who is still in the hospital, please take a few minutes and sign 

the get well card that is on the membership table. Heidi Llames was not able to join us tonight due to her husband being back in the 

hospital. We wish Jan Andrea’s father a speedy recovery. Bonnie Smet stated that she is going to be a great grandmother, and Jan 
Chapman daughter is getting married in July. Wendy Green announced that she will be closing down the Village Quilter a date has 

not been scheduled yet. 
 

Philanthropy: Cheri Smith said she has some good fabric choices for the Dove quilts and to pick them up while they last. She does 

have kits for the Mom & Dad project with directions and size requirements. 
 

Opportunity Quilt 2017: The schedule for Music on the Mountain sign-up sheets are at the back table if you are interested in     

selling tickets, as well as hearing a great concert please sign up. 
 

Quilt Show 2017: Our next quilt show meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, July 19, at 10:00 a.m. at Bear Country Quilts & Gifts, 

all members are welcome, if you are a committee chair it would be important for you to attend the meeting. Jeannie Mazzacane has 

a quick contest going that was posted in our June newsletter about “Do Not Touch Mini Quilt” so we can display them on quilts. 

Give her a call if you have any questions. Purple T-shirts…. If you need to order one please contact Belinda Evans, they are      

available in S, M, L, XL, XXL, XXXL, XXXXL. Payment will be due when you pick them up. Prices vary on size, $8.00 to $14.00. 

Please place your order before August 9th. 
 

Carol Henderson showed her quilts that she entered in past shows. We sometimes feel our quilts are not good enough to be in a 

show, so we don’t enter them. We should all be proud of our work. You get great feedback from the Judge on possible                 

improvements that can be made, and our viewers love the variety of workmanship on display. 
 

3rd Annual Retreat: Laurie Nahay, stated the retreat is full but might have two openings due to Lys being ill and Wendy being her 

roommate. If you are interested please contact Laurie. She is looking forward to having a good time. 
 

2018 Opportunity Quilt: Laurie Nahay stated it is coming along nicely, and it looks like we might be ahead of schedule. 
 

Annual Picnic: Tuesday, August 22, 2017. It’s a pot luck picnic lunch at the Sugarloaf Park. This year we are embellishing a Tea 

Towel. Wrap your Tea Towel in a fat quarter and join in on this fun game. Relax and enjoy good food, great conversations, and fun. 
 

Challenge Quilts: Jan Chapman stated there are still a few kits available. 16 have been sold, and is looking forward to seeing the 

results. If your kit did not have a blue tag in it, please pick one up from her. Bring your challenge quilt no larger than 20x20 in a 

brown paper bag with no name on the outside. Inside you have your quilt and the blue tag. Bring it to the August meeting where the 

members will pick a first, second and third place winner. 
 

Other Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

 

         

         Belinda Evans, Recording Secretary 



STITCHY FINGERS 

Last month we had a nice get together at Sue Bost's 

on the first Friday.  Then, on the third Friday Sue    

Merritt hosted a barbecue with the hubbies.  I missed 

that one, but I'm sure they had a lot of fun and yummy 

food. 
 

This month we're planning a potluck lunch at Jacque's, 

and finger sandwiches at Bobbie's. 

    Jill Gilham   

CUT-UPS 

Our meeting at Madeline Frey's was well       

attended.  We saw Maddy's newly redone    

sewing room. The usual Cut-Ups talk.  July 

meeting is at Beverly Bennett’s house.  We will 

be dark the next 2 months.    

       

 

    

 

   Fran Martin 
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Busy Bears Quilt Guild 
 TREASURERS REPORT 2017 

June 2017 
Balance    05/31/2017  $ 11,961.16 
Income   $      931.75 
Expenses   $ - 1,078.70      
Balance    06/30/2017  $ 11,814.21 

      

   

         Carol Henderson - Treasurer 

INCOME 
———————-—–-—–———————–———- 
Bargain Table    $        81.75 
Birthday Exchange   $        48.00 
Challenge Quilts   $        85.00 
Membership    $        25.00 
Opp Quilt Tickets 2017  $      242.00 
Vendor Booths   $      450.00 
_______________________________________ 
             $      931.75 

Philanthropy   

The church has requested PASTA SAUCES.  Please give, if only 1/3 of us brings a bottle or can we 

can turn in 20.  Please help those in need.  

Comfort Quilts   

Thanks to all for turning in their quilts.  We have a total of 12 for the year.  I had a hard time picking 

out 5 for the quilt show in September. 
 

Mom’s and Dad’s 

Next baby class ends in October and I only have 2 so far.  I need at least 3-4 more for our quilt show 

display. 
 

Pop Tops and Education Box Tops 

Please continue to save for our schools and Ronald McDonald House.        God Bless   

             Cheri Smith 

FRIENDSHIP GROUPS 

EXPENSES 
 —–———————————–——-—————— 
Education Lodging   ($    100.00) 
Education Mileage   ($    128.70) 
Education Speaker Fee  ($    350.00) 
Education Workshop   ($    450.00) 
Rent     ($      50.00) 
_______________________________________ 
                ($ 1,078.70)       
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Nancy Ota’s Trunk Show 



Bonnie Snell 

"Pines to Vines" Vina de Lestonnac Retreat! 
 

I would like to thank Busy Bear's Quilt Guild and Bear Country Quilts & Gifts for sponsoring our "Pines 
to Vines" Retreat this year! Thank you also to our retreat attendees for making this retreat possible! If 
you weren't able to attend, I hope you'll join us next year for this annual event at the beautiful Vina de 
Lestonnac Retreat Center in Temecula, Ca. 
         Happy Sewing & Sipping, 

          Laurie Nahay  

Karen Bell Shirley Hartwick 
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SHOW AND TELL 

Karen Cumberland 

Barbara Snyder 

Denise Schiavone 



Birthday Exchange   
  and Refreshments  

 
 

H A P P Y   B I R T H D A Y 
    

    NAME         BIRTHDAY     BE/R___   
 

Loretta Castellucio 7/6  July 
Madeline Frey  7/13  July 
Barbara Snyder 7/18  Feb 
Lillian Hart  7/22  July 
Wendy Stephens 7/26  July 
 
Bobbie Egelund 4/15  July 
Jacque Holmes 11/14  July 

Sunshine and Shadows  
 

Lys Axelson, the latest news is encouraging.  They are trying a new treatment to help her kidneys 

do what they are supposed to do.  She is still not out of the woods yet, so continues to need our 

prayers.  Her and her husband are very appreciative of all that we have been doing for them. 

 

I, Beverly Bennett, am meeting with my orthopedic doctor to schedule my complete knee 

replacement sometime at the end of July.  Have all my prelims done.   

          Beverly Bennett 

If you are listed for this month BE/R, this is your month to bring a GIFT for the Birthday Exchange Table & FOOD for         

Refreshments & don’t  forget to sign each list.   If you missed your assigned month, pick another month to bring a Gift & Food.                  
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June Birthday Exchange 
  

Belinda Evans - Spring action scissors, glass head 

pins, Best Press 

Nancy Ota - Screen tote & pattern 

Jeannie Mazzacane - Calendar quilt pattern 

Elaine Sisson - Gift Card 

Denise Schiavone - 45mm rotary cutter 

Lori Felber - Klasse scissors 

Lorna Hatfield - Fabric & scissors 

Sue Merritt - Wood thread & ruler holder 
 

Winners 
 

Lorna Hatfield 

Lori Felber 

Jacque Holmes 

Karen Cumberland 

Shirley Hartwick 

Barbara Snyder 

Susan Boylin 

Karen Bell 

June Refreshments 
 

Belinda Evans - Raspberry & oatmeal cookies 
Jeannie Mazzacane - Brownie cookies 

Lori Felber - Tiramisu cheese ball 
Denise Schiavone - Chocolate cookies 

Sue Merritt - Cookies/brownies 

Annual Picnic August 22, 2017 
 

We are counting down the days until our annual picnic at Sugarloaf Park on August 22nd at    
11 am. We are also working to complete our embellished tea towel for the fun game and don't 
forget to wrap it in a fat quarter of fun fabric measuring 18" by 22". 
 

This is a potluck so bring your favorite picnic fare! The guild supplies beverages, plates and  tableware! 
 

This is a social event, no meeting and no minutes! What better opportunity to get acquainted with 
your quilting sisters! Mark your calendars and don't forget to bring your folding chair for the game! 
             

           Laurie Nahay 
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Busy Bears Quilt Guild Program Update for July 

Nancy Ota’s “Quilting Journey Trunk Show” demonstrated her determination and skill at trying a    

variety of quilting styles and techniques; everything from Wedding Quilts to handbags. 
 

The workshop on Tuesday focused on the “ins and outs” of Sashiko stitching and the various           

traditional Japanese fabrics that are used. I believe that we all came away with new ideas as to      

incorporating Sashiko stitches into our quilts. Thank you, Nancy. 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month, Sylvia Davis will mix a wide variety of quilts with numerous quilting tips and ideas to     

inform and entertain us with her “Quirky Quilter’s Alphabet” lecture. 
 

The next morning, Sylvia will demonstrate her way of making a Stained Glass Wall hanging. Bring out 

your colorful Batiks, ladies…and join us for this workshop. Sylvia will bring lots of possible patterns 

for our use. She will also have black double fold bias tape which we can purchase, or we can make our 

own, with the tools she brings. 
 

SOMETHING NEW: Whenever you sign up and pay for a workshop, I will put your name in a basket 

for a prize drawing at our next guild meeting. 
 

The fee for the workshop is $20 for members and $35 for guests. Please plan on bringing a sack 

lunch, coffee and water will be provided. 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking ahead to August ~ The Challenge Reveal will be here before we know it. Jan Chapman has 

asked us to choose an obscure or weird holiday as a theme for our Celebration Quilt. Remember, prize 

money is awarded for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place.  
 

Besides the fun of viewing and voting on our favorite challenge quilt, Show and Tell is always           

INSPIRING at our August meeting. Expect to see a beautiful wave of quilts that are destined to be 

in our Mountain Treasures XXIX Quilt Show.  
 

Last, but not least, plan on joining us on Tuesday, August 22nd is our annual Picnic in the Park, hosted 

by Laurie Nahay.  
 

Please give me a phone call if you have any questions. 

Jeannie Mazzacane ~ Program Chair ~ 909-547-0070 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Quilt Show Raffle Baskets 
I Need Your Help!!!!!!! 

 
I will traveling the month of August and would like to have all baskets and donations no later than 
July 8th, 2017. 
 

I think that we are all waiting for summer to come!  With that being said, I would like to introduce 
myself. My name is Anna Harriger and I live down the hill in Lakewood, California.  My husband and 
I have owned our cabin in Big Bear City for 20 years.  I am a fairly new member to the Busy Bear 
Quilt Guild.  I wanted to help in some way and thought that I would be able to handle the Quilt Show 
Raffle Baskets, which was something I would be able handle from down the mountain with the help 
of my friend Belinda Evans (I know you all know her).   
 

It is not too early for us to start thinking of the show and our Raffle Baskets.  September will be here 
before we know it!  I will be coordinating the baskets this year and I would like everyone to please 
start thinking of what you and your Friendship groups would like to donate towards a basket.  Now I 
need to ask you to all put on your creative thinking caps to come up with creative ideas for the   
baskets. 

 

The Friendship Groups are gathering items for two of our baskets: 
Sewing Basket 
Garden Basked 

 

Now I need to ask you to all put on your creative thinking caps to come up with creative ideas for 
the baskets. 

Emergency Preparedness Basket 
Fat Quarter Basket 

Wine Basket 
 

Donations are needed for all the above baskets.  Some items that we are looking for the          
Emergency Preparedness Basket are band aids, antibiotic cream, burn cream, gauze, tape, ace 
bandage, peroxide, aspirin, flashlight, batteries, lantern, freeze dried food.  The Fat Quarter Basket 
sewing items, fat quarters, gift cards, etc.  The Wine Basket wine, wine glasses gift cards.  If you 
would rather donate money or check (checks or money orders should be made payable to me Anna 
Harriger) verses items there will be an envelope going around at the June meeting or maybe left 
with Belinda at her store “Bear Country Quilts and Gifts” and I will get them from her.  

 

If anyone has any large baskets they would like to donate, please let me know 
 

I welcome any ideas, donations you may have.  Please remember our baskets are a good source of 
income for our Guild.  Please feel free to email me at anna.harriger@gmail.com or you can call me 
at 562-458-2353. 
 

Looking forward to working with all of you!! 
 

      Anna Harriger 
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Program and Workshop Line-Up for 2017 ~ Our Theme for this year is “Celebrations” 
 

Jan. 17th ~ Member’s share “Celebration Quilts” & we play “Ugly Fabric Tear & Pass 
Feb. 20th ~ Member’s Fashion Show 

Feb. 21st ~ Bonnie Snell ~ Scrappy Quilt Workshop 

Mar. 20th ~ Bonnie Marshall-Creel ~ Creative Adventure & Trunk Show 
Mar. 25th ~ Bonnie Marshall-Creel~ Multi-Media Adventures Workshop 

Apr. 17th ~ Belinda Evans ~ Lecture ~ Library Book Sale 

Apr. 18th ~ Belinda Evans ~ Confetti NS Workshop 
May 15th ~ Sue Bouchard ~ Modern Quilt Lecture & Trunk Show 

May 16th ~ Sue Bouchard ~ Moon Dance 

June 19th ~ Nancy Ota ~ Quilter’s Journey & Trunk Show 

June 20th ~ Nancy Ota ~ Sashiko Workshop (kit available for $5.00) 
July 17th ~ Sylvia Davis ~ A Quirky Quilter’s Alphabet 

July 18th ~ Sylvia Davis ~ Stained Glass Wallhanging Workshop 

Aug. 21st ~ Jan Chapman ~ Challenge Reveal 
Aug. 22nd ~ Laurie Nahay ~ Picnic in the Park 

Aug. 25th ~ Lynch Mob Dinner 

Sept. 2nd & 3rd ~ Mountain Treasures XXIX Quilt Show 

Sept. 18th ~ Viewer’s Choice Ribbons 
Sept. 19th ~ Jelly Roll Race 

Sept. 23rd ~ Saturday Studio Tour & Lunch 

Oct. 16th ~ Susan Wade ~ Lecture & Trunk Show 
Oct. 17th ~ Susan Wade ~ Fabric Collage Workshop ~ no workshop this month 

Nov. 20th ~ Miguel ~ Houston Market Report 

Nov. 21st ~ No Workshop 
Dec.4th ~ Laurie Nahay ~ Annual Christmas Party 

Mountain Treasures Quilt Show XXIX Meeting News 
 

The time is here dear members, your 2017 Quilt Show Entry Form is included in this issue of the Bear Facts 

Newsletter. 
 

Please print clearly, measure your quilt accurately, include a 4X6" color photo, and tell us a short story about 

your quilt, that you want included on your quilt show label. 
 

Bonnie Snell makes the labels and I organize the quilt lay-out for the show. We need your completed forms no 

later than Aug. 1st. You may give them to me at our July meeting or mail them to me, at the address on the entry 

form. 
 

Belinda Evans, Elaine Dobiesz, Mary Baughman and myself, intend to address all the basic Quilt Show information 

and your possible concerns at our July meeting, in way of a skit.  We want this to be fun for everyone.  There will 

be a Question and Answer period, in case we have missed anything, as well. 
 

Your participation is the backbone of our show. We need your QUILTS, your WILLINGNESS TO WORK  and 

HELP OUT as needed.  
 

Besides, Mountain Treasures Quilt Show being our biggest fundraiser of the year, it is an opportunity to        

introduce our guests to the diversity and joy of quilting.  
 

Sign up sheets for all the various jobs will be at our next meeting. Please do not wait until the last minute to   

volunteer for a work station. Be a Dear and put our minds at ease, so we can finish our own quilts for the show 

too :)  
 

Thank You Ever So Much, 

 

   Jeannie Mazzacane  Belinda Evans 



Ribbon Awards for our Mountain Treasures XXIX Quilt Show 

The quilt show judge selects Frist, Second and Third Place Ribbons in the following Categories: * 

Challenge 

Small Wall Hanging 

Large Wall Hanging, one person 

Large Wall Hanging, two persons 

Twin or Lap Quilt, one person 

Twin or Lap Quilt, two persons 

Large Quilt, one person 

Large Quilt, two persons 

*The quilt categories listed above are also awarded “Viewer’s Choice” Ribbons at our September 

Guild Meeting. 

Special Divisions awarded ribbons by the quilt show judge include: 

Novice 

Hand Quilting 

Machine Quilting ~ Domestic 

Machine Quilting ~ Long Arm 

Hand Embroidery 

Machine Embroidery 

Applique 

Whimsical 

Best Color 

Art Quilt 

Modern 

Judge’s Choice 

Best of Show 

Our Quilt Show Vendors also vote and award a Vendor’s Choice Ribbon 

“Do Not Touch” Mini-Quilt Challenge” 
 

What’s this…another challenge...and what is a “Do Not Touch” mini quilt anyway??? 
 

These small, 8X10” or 10X12” mini-quilts are woven in between the quilts hung in our quilt show. They are 
used to remind our guests that our quilts on display may be touched with “gloved hands” only. 
 

We want to make our guests smile when they see them, and at the same time become aware of the protocol 
and courtesy that is expected. 
 

Two examples are given below. I will also have samples at our next meeting to inspire you. 
 

The basics of the DNT challenge are: 
 Have FUN and be CREATIVE in reminding our guest that the quilts on display may be touched with 
  gloved hands only. 
 Think small…8X10” to 10X12” are the most desirable size 
 Bring your finished quilt to the August meeting for a show of hands judging. The     
  winner  will receive a check for $25. 
 
Thank You 
Jeannie Mazzacane and Belinda Evans ~ 
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Mountain Treasures Quilt Show 2017-Vendors 
 

We will be featuring a great line up of vendors this year including our favorites from past shows and some new ones! 
We have a full roster! Start saving your moolah and stay tuned for the announcement of vendors and merchandise in 
the August issue of the "Bear Facts" newsletter! 
               Laurie Nahay, 
          Vendor Chairperson 

Quilt Show Boutique 
 

Labor Day Weekend and the Quilt Show will be here soon. Hope you talented ladies are making lots of 
things to sell in the Boutique. Let's fill the Boutique with many beautiful items.  
    

Please contact me with any questions.  
                  Elaine Dobiesz  

BUSY BEAR QUILT GUILD B0UTIQUE GUIDELINES 
 

If you are entering crafts or hand-made items at the Busy Bear Quilt Show, there are a few guidelines to follow: 
 

GENERAL 
 

1.   All items must be hand-crafted by guild members 

2. If you are selling items in the boutique, it would be great if you would sign up to work a shift or two in the boutique 
area during the show 

3. All items must be listed on the Busy Bears 2016 Boutique Form. It will be printed in the June, July and August 

newsletters. It will also be available to download  from the Busy Bears website: www.busybearsquiltguild.com.  
This completed form must be submitted with your boutique items. 

 

PREPARING THE BOUTIQUE FORM 
 

1.    List the items by number. Enter description, quantity and price 
2.  Enter multiples of the same item and price using one item number. Example: 5 birdhouses at $40.00 each would be 

       listed as Item #1, description-birdhouses, quantity 5 and price $40 each. 

3.    Keep a copy of your boutique form for your personal use, as the original form will not be returned. 
 

SUBMITTING ITEMS 
 

1. Attach a removable string tag to each item. Make sure the tags are securely attached to each item. If necessary use a  

      safety pin, tape or a sticky dot. Make sure each tag has Item #, your initials and price on one side. 

2.   Tags will be available at the July and August BBQG meetings.  
 

Bring all items to the show site on the Friday before the show between 4:30 pm-6:00 pm. Please make sure your BBQG 

Boutique Form is complete. Please ensure all items are tagged properly, as it will make the check-in process go much 
faster. After all items have been checked in, the display process will take place. 
 

PICKING UP ITEMS 
 

Unsold items may be picked up Sunday after 4:30 pm. This process takes time as unsold items are inventoried and     

recorded on your boutique form, please be patient. 
 

Thank you for your participation and membership in the Busy Bears Quilt Guild Show and Boutique. 
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2017 Quilt Show Entry Form 
 

*Use one entry form for each quilt entered   * Forms due by Aug 1st. 
 

Quilt Maker_____________________________________   ____ Novice (1st show)  

Quilt Name______________________________________ 

Quilted by_____________________ Machine ______Hand______ 

Size (width) ____ (length) ____ W X L = Sq. inches______ 

Circle Category…If sq. inches goes pass the Max size…Go to next Category 

100 ~ Challenge  
   

200 ~ Sm. Wall Hanging – max size (1600 sq. inches) 
 

300 ~ Lg. Wall Hanging – one person – max size (3000 sq. inches) 
 

400 ~ Lg. Wall Hanging – two persons - “                                 “ 
 

500 ~ Lap/Twin/Wall Hanging – one person – max size (5300 sq. inches) 
 

600 ~ Lap/Twin/Wall Hanging – two persons – “                                 “ 
 

700 ~ Large Quilt – one person – min size (5301 sq. inches) 
 

800 ~ Large Quilt – Two persons – “                                 “ 
 

 

~Do you wish to have your quilt judged?  Yes____ No_____ 

 

~All quilts must have a 4” Sleeve ~ (Remember, any quilt wider than 69” will  

     need a split in the sleeve) ~ 

 

Label: Place label on the right hand corner of the backside of your quilt 

 

~ If your quilt is to be sold, the “Quilt For Sale Form” must be attached ~ 

 

**Very Important ~ Please attach a 4 X 6” color photo of your Quilt (whether it 

is finished or not) on the backside of this page.  Thank You! 
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~ Information for Quilt Show label ~ 
List: Design Source or adapted from ~ (Give name of Pattern, Publication, Book, Kit, etc.) 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Original Design You  created it by yourself______________________________________ 

Design inspired by another person’s creation_____________________________________ 

Methods used in quilt construction ~ Check techniques listed below: 

___Machine Pieced    ___Hand Pieced   ___ Hand Quilted  

___ Long Arm Machine Quilted   ___ Free Motion   ___ Computerized ___ Custom 

___Domestic Machine Quilted    ___ Free Motion   ___ Computerized ___ Custom 

___Hand Applique   ___Machine Applique ___Hand Embroidery or Sashiko Stitching 

___Machine Embroidery   ___Embellishments   ___ Other (Describe) 

 

Please write a short story about your quilt on the backside of this page 

     Waiver for the 2017 Mountain Treasures XXIX Quilt Show 

 

I understand that our BBQG will take every precaution to safeguard my quilt entry while in the 

guild’s possession and at the show. I agree that BBQG will not be held liable for damage or 

loss. I agree to allow photographs of my quilt and that these photographs may be used for  

promotional purposes. 

 

Signature ________________________________Date _________ 

 

**All Entry Forms must be received by Aug. 1st. You may submit them at our July meeting or 

mail them to: Jeannie Mazzacane ~ 429 Wagon Wheel Rd. BBC, 92314 

     

**Please bring your entry Quilts to our Aug. 21st guild meeting** 

 

Final Note: Please be patient after the show. It will take at least 30 minutes to take the quilts 

down and organize them for pick-up. No quilt will be released until all quilts are accounted for. 

Thank you. 
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FOR SALE 
 
Viking Ruby Royal Embroidery Machine  
with extra accessories.  
2 yrs old minimum sewing.  
Brand new Tutto rolling bag.  
Slightly used sew study wish table.  
$3,500.00 or best offer.  
 

Thank you very much.  
Jan Andrade  
909-240-1193 

-15- 

FOR SALE 
  

NEW, never been used -  Grace Next Generation Alum Quilting Frame 60/120" w/Cruise  
Control & Laser pointer.  Designed to use with your domestic machine.   
• Unique utility shelf for additional storage.  
• Multiple Sizes: 60"/120".  
• Smooth, SEAMLESS tracking  
• Engineered for vibration-free quilting  
• Patented Fabri-Fast T fabric attachment system  
• Reversible ratchet system for easy quilt advancement and tension control.  
• Bungee Clamps for quick and effective side tension (set of four).  
• Easy step-by-step assembly (DVD included).  
• Leveling feet with 1 ½" adjustment.  
• Engineered specifically for quilting - no "off-the-shelf" parts  
• Attachment provided for additional light source.  
 

Carriage Features: 
• Easy grip handles with nearly infinite adjustability.  
• Quilt on either side of the frame.  
• Raise, lower and tilt handle grips for your ideal position.  
• Telescoping handles adjust to you and your machine.  
• High-precision bearings for smooth, professional carriage motion.  
• Laser stylus included: Position laser stylus at any angle with swivel connector 
 
$250.00 or best offer 
Karen Cumberland 
909-585-4187 or 760-987-9095 
 

     LEGS                   TABLE FRAME                    SEWING MACHINE            

                     CARRIAGE 

QUILT 

FRAME 



LETS SUPPORT OUR ADVERTIZERS    

            Bear Country Quilts & Gifts    Inspirations, Big Bear Lake  

 Long Arm Quilting-Joyce DeMond   Mimi’s Quilt Shop    

 Sewing Machines Plus, San Marcos     Summer Sky Creations, New River, AZ   

 The Quilt Cupboard 
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